
From: Jayne Bishop [mailto   
Sent: 05 October 2021 14:56 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: New Development at Princes Parade 
 

I am writing to say that I wholeheartedly support the new development at Princes Parade and 

cannot wait to have a new sports centre and amenities. 
The re-routing of the road will make it safer for both drivers (it won't be able to be used like a 

race track by some irresponsible drivers) and pedestrians alike. 
 

Kind regards. 

 
Jayne Booth 

 
Get Outlook for Android 

 




